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Greetings!

In This Issue
Visitors always welcome
Triple donation opportunity
For your Easter Basket
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

We LOVE Visitors! 

Rev. Jeff Schwab brought the Confirmation Class from St. Peter's UCC
in Okawville to visit us recently. The students interacted with the
children and made St. Patrick's Day crafts with them. When it came
time for them to depart, no one wanted to leave! They left with a
promise of a return visit, perhaps with farm animals, or an invitation
for us to come to Okawville and see them. Thank you for coming!
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Youth from Evangelical UCC in Highland made their yearly visit last
Saturday. Some of our staff members were here to help them clean and
move furnishings. There was a lot of hard work and plenty of laughter.
Thanks for coming to see us! 

  

Help Support Kindercottage through Amazon Smile:
 

The AmazonSmile triple donation promotion ends on March 31! 

Amazon is tripling the donation amount to 1.5% when customers make
their first eligible smile.amazon.com purchase from now through March 31.
This is a great opportunity to increase Uni-Pres Kindercottage's
AmazonSmile donations by reminding our supporters to shop
at smile.amazon.com. 

3x your impact! Amazon is tripling the donation rate on your
first smile.amazon.com purchase - through March 31! Go
to smile.amazon.com/ch/37-0867415 and Amazon donates to Uni-Pres
Kindercottage.

Put IMPROV NIGHT Tickets in your Easter Basket

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-0867415


Time is getting short! Dinner and non-stop laughter.
It's all yours!

We wish you a Blessed and Happy Easter from all of us at Uni-Pres
Kindercottage. If you are still looking for something to put into that
Easter basket, remember our Night at the Improv on April 14.
Tickets would fit well into that basket and would help to support a
very worthy cause. Call 618-874-6505 for tickets or information.

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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